
 

LAX Airport Operations 

LAX Operations Advisory Bulletin No: 2014- 03 

 

Issue Date: February 25, 2014 

Subject:      Unscheduled closure of Runway 7L/25R 

 

*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations 

web site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx 

  

 

 

 

Unscheduled closure of Runway 7L/25R 

 

Runway 7L-25R will be closed 0001L – 0700L, Wednesday, February 26, 2014. This 
closure is required to facilitate an emergency repair to electrical lighting circuits.  A 
Notice to Airmen (NOTAM) will be issued prior to the scheduled closures.  Please 
forward this information to affected flight operations personnel and plan your flight 
operations accordingly.  For current Airfield Operating Conditions check NOTAMs at 
https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov.  Thank you for your support.   
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
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